
I am not a member of a political party and because I am neither a Democrat nor a Republican I 

believe I am the best voice in support of ranked choice voting.  I believe in the words “every vote 

counts” and find it difficult to explain what has happened to those votes when the system 

seems fixed today under the electoral college.  We have watched the success in other states who 

have been using ranked choice for state and local elections for several years.  Connecticut has 

been the leader in so many areas that it seems hard to believe electors have been reluctant to 

understand and to be eager to have it in our Election process!  I am Very grateful to the young 

men and women who have spent years working to educate Connecticans to ranked choice voting. 

I hope to see it pass in my lifetime!! 

 

Carol Waxman 

Fairfield, CT 

 


